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AUGUST 31, 2017 
 
HURRICANE HARVEY AND THE STATUS OF THE MANAGERS’ HOUSTON 
OFFICE 
 
In consequence of the devastation recently caused by Hurricane Harvey throughout the 
Houston area, your Managers wish to advise Members that its Houston office will 
remain closed this entire week.   
 
It is intended to re-open the Houston office on the morning of Tuesday, September 5, 
following the Labor Day holiday weekend, at which time it is expected that local 
conditions will have improved.  If this plan should change, a further Alert will be issued.  
 
In the meantime, Members requiring urgent assistance with new or ongoing matters in 
the US Gulf should contact the Managers’ Houston team as follows, email and mobile 
telephone access to the following individuals remaining fully functional: 

 
Jana Byron  E-Mail: jana.byron@american-club.com 

Mobile: +1-832-712-4447 
 

Kelly Haas E-Mail: kelly.haas@american-club.com 
Mobile: +1-832-954-8072 
 

Alternatively, Members can contact the Managers’ New York office. 
 
Your Managers hope that Members in the affected areas of the US Gulf, as well as their 
employees and families, remain safe and sound in the aftermath of the unprecedentedly 
severe weather and flooding of recent days.  It is sincerely hoped that everything will 
return to normal as soon as possible. 
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